
 
From: msrrhm@aol.com 
To: nkovac@milwaukee.gov 
Sent: 11/1/2010 3:22:17 P.M. Central Daylight Time 
Subj: Mercy Housing 
  
Nic--I am a resident (2912 E. Belleview Pl.) near the proposed housing, and I think it is a grand idea!  it 
sounds like an excellent proposal, and I think it should be endorsed.  Thank you.  MIriam Reading 

 


